Pharmacopeial Forum 43(4) [Jul.—Aug. 2017]: Climbazole

Type of Posting: Publication Correction
Posting Date: 27-Oct—2017

USP recently discovered an error with the Climbazole monograph as it appears in Pharmacopeial Forum 43(4) [Jul.—Aug. 2017]. The Pending TBD

revision tagging is missing at the end of the monograph. USP is posting this notice to address any confusion caused by the omission of this revision
tagging. The PF 43(4) version of this monograph will not be corrected.

USP apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Should you have any questions, please contact Caroline Martin, Director, Publications (301-816-8521 or cmw@usp.org).
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